
March 10, 2010 Special Meeting 

Special Meeting of Garfield Town Board  
Wednesday, March 10, 2010 – 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
A special meeting of the town board of the Town of Garfield was held 
Wednesday, March 10, 2010 beginning at 6:30 p.m. in the town hall for the 
purpose of discussing land purchase from Carl Peterson. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. by Chairman Steve Dickinsen. 
 
Motion by Lamoine Hanson, seconded by Bob Rindahl, to table the matter 
until the annual meeting in April. Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Lamoine Hanson, seconded by Bob Rindahl, to adjourn special 
meeting. Motion carried, meeting adjourned. 
 
--Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 


